Fantasia Fair 94

September 9, 1994
Dear Participant of Fantasia Fair, 1994,

Thank you and congratulations for registering for the 1994, 20th Anniversary,
Fantasia Fair. We know you will be pleased and happy that you have made this
important decision. There are numerous items enclosed that will help you and the
staff assure that this Fair will go smoothly with a minimum of administrative
disruptions. First, take time to read and study the Program Guide. Note especially
the sections on registration and program. After you have studied the program,
please indicate your preferences on your Program Workshop/Activities Check List
to reserve your space in those that you want to attend. It will be possible to transfer
or add additional selections on a space available basis. Several of the work shops
have limited attendance due to the program restraints or the size of the facility. This
should be returned to the registrar as soon as possible.

Next, please complete and return your Volunteer Participation Form. Those of us
who have been to the Fair before, know that the real joy of the Fair is being a part of
the activities. Finally, complete and mail your Arrival Card. Unless you have
already made arrangements for early arrival it is to late to do so at this date.

The attached Registration Status form indicates your room assignment and
summarizes any balance due. Remittance of your lodging balance must be made on
or before October 1, 1994. This may be done by check. (Please, no payments by mail
after that date.) Payments at the Fair can be done by cash, Travels checks or credit
card only.

If you have any major problems, concerning your participation in the Fair, you may
leave a message at the Outreach Institute office (20796210858) until October 12. The
phone at the Fair office (508487¢6622) should be operational by October 14.
Looking forward to seeing you and having a wonderful time together.

Sincerely,
Alison Laing Ariadne Kane
Director Executive Director

FanFair ‘94 Qutreach Institute



